
Honeywell International Inc. 
 

 

Date: July 17, 2024 

 

Statement 

 

We, Honeywell International Inc., states that our device, FCC ID: HD5-CT37X0N,  

The label will put under the battery inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as 

they purchase the products and install the battery. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

_______________ 

Cindy Jiang 

Cindy.Jiang@honeywell.com 

 


